
Donations to Apsley Community Care gratefully received! 

Saturday, in the Park(ing Lot) 
To boost the spirits of our Community  

during these challenging times 

The Apsley New Horizons FIREFLY BAND 

will perform a free concert 

Saturday, August 28, 2021 at 11 am 

in the parking lot of the 

North Kawartha Community Centre 
340 McFadden Road, Apsley ON K0L 1A0

 

       All COVID-19 protocols will be strictly enforced: 

There will be a maximum of 70 chairs available. The chairs will be physically 

distanced by 6 feet (2 metres) in any direction.  

Masks must be worn (even outdoors) unless you are in your seat.  

You will be asked COVID-19 screening questions, and to provide your contact 

tracing information before being allowed to be seated. 

Washrooms and the Fitness Centre will be accessed via the vestibule at the Jack 

Lake Road (east) end of the NKCC, behind the kitchen. 

During the concert, the Water Bottle Filling Station is accessed via the Zamboni 

entrance parking lot (off of McFadden Road).  


